Bridgewood Estates HOA Board Meeting at HOA Office.  

Attended by, Tracy Butzko, Roger Lienesch, Bob Marshall, Julie Dier and Dianne Matthes

August 14, 2017
Roger called the meeting to order at 6:15 p.m. 
Dianne mentioned a change to the minutes of the May HOA meeting, the annual meeting will be at the Harbor Covenant Church, not the Harbor Life Church.

The financial report was reviewed, all expenditures are normal within our budget.  
Old Business:

· The repairing of the street lights in Division I is on schedule, all repairs should be finished by the end of the year.  

· A motion was made and seconded to get a ‘thank-you’ gift card for Michael McKean for all his hard work managing the gates, Roger will take that action.

· Tracy is checking prices and procedures on updating the gate system.

· The safety loops have been replaced on the 25th Street gates.  Tracy will contact Guardian to repair the 28th Street gate that was hit by a car towing a trailer, no one has come forward to admit hitting the gate.
New Business:

· Diana is willing to report on violations when taking her walks, she had nothing to report at this time.

· Abandoned car in front of Emory’s.  Roger submitted the abandoned car form to the county when the car was parked on the street for more time than allowed, in the meantime, the car has been moved to the driveway and Roger will contact the county again to see if they are still able to inspect it.
· A quote was received from Rainier Construction for the fence repairs needed along Jahn and 32nd Street.  Tracy will ask Jeremy from Rainier to do a walk-through of the properties for recommendations of what needs to be cleared out before work can start, Tracy will also contact the county to clear the county side of the fence.

Other Business
The next board meeting will be on October 23, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the HOA Solutions office. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Dianne Matthes, Bridgewood Estates HOA Secretary
